
ALGONQUIN
SHRINE CLUB

NEWSLETTER
 Executive Meeting

June 15, 2016 10:00 AM - Wilberforce Legion
NOTE: DATE CHANGE

General Meeting
June 21, 2016 - Wilberforce Legion

Zem Zem 6:00 PM - Dinner 6:30 PM
Ladies Welcome at all meetings

Box 203, Bancroft, ON  K0L 1C0

June  2016

July 3rd-7th

Imperial Session

Tampa, Fl., U.S.A.

July 16

Annual Golf 

Tournament

River’s Edge, 

Bancroft

October 23rd – 

November 6th

Potentates 

Caribbean Cruise

(Details in 

Papyrus)

SUMMER PARADES

June 11th

Niagara Falls 

Ceremonial

Line Up: 11:00 AM

Parade: 1:00 PM

July 1st 

Apsley, ON.

 4:00 PM

August 3rd

Haliburton, ON.

6:30 PM

September 3rd

Maynooth, ON.

T.B.A.

UPCOMING
EVENTS

“All that we do as Shriners … we do for our kids.”

Nobles,

 Another Spring Ceremonial has come and gone. The Niagara Falls Ceremonial had sixty-eight 
Candidates of which Algonquin Shrine Club contributed three. Now we greet these former 
Candidates as Nobles. Congratulations to Noble Steve Berry, Noble Denver Mayhew and Noble 
Nicholaus Pawluch on their initiation into the Rameses Shrine. Although the format was changed 
this year we know that you will still remember this weekend for a long time.
 The new Format was a trial this year with a third segment which spouses, family and friends 
would be able to attend. One portion of this segment had a young girl with crutches in a 
wheelchair brought to the front of the assembly by a Shriner. The Shriner picked up the young girl 
and crutches. There were not too many dry eyes as we watched a live Shrine Emblem walking 
before us out of the room.
 For those that attended The Feast I am sure you agree that it was a memorable event also. We 
ate for over two hours. The food just kept on coming! 
 This month's meeting is our annual b-b-q. Come out and meet our new Members, old friends, 
and enjoy the food and hopefully the musical entertainment afterwards by our own Nobles.
 The parades are also coming up. Check the schedule. Come and participate. Our ATV Unit and 
new Clown Unit can show off their stuff and join us in these civic parades to raise awareness of The 
Shrine, especially the Algonquin Shrine Club.

Noble John Deak,
President

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK . . .       

EXECUTIVE
President

John DEAK
(705)488-1110

jadenterprises@sympatico.ca

I.P.P.
Wayne WIGGINS

(613)334-1245
waywel@sympatico.ca

1st Vice
Jim WILLIAMS
(613)332-8027

jimwilliams414@sympatico.ca

2nd Vice
Eric MUELLER
(613)338-3405

emueller406@gmail.com

Secretary
Dave EARLE
(613)334-7455

shrinesec@gmail.com

Treasurer
Dean LINTON
(613)339-2711

dj.linton@live.ca

Chaplain
Barry ROBB

(705)489-1306
brobb@bell.net

Directors
Jim BURKE

Barry CROSS
Vaughn LLOYD

Ron MARK
Ed OTTO

Auditors
Larry DONALDSON

Eric MUELLER

Ambassador
Sean COOK

(613)332-5732
seancook@sympatico.ca

Ambassador Emeritus
Jerry HOWARTH Sr

(613)339-2062
jerrymhowarth@sympatico.ca

ANNUAL JUNE BARBEQUE
Nobles may wear their #2 dress
(Club golf shirt, shorts – Fez)

GOLF TOURNAMENT
Our Annual Golf Tournament is back!

th
DATE:� Saturday, July 16  – 1:30 PM (shotgun start)
PLACE:� Rivers Edge Golf Course, Bancroft
FEE:� � $60.00 per person

� 9 Hole Event – includes: roast pig barbecue, 
lots of good prizes



 "FROM THE DESK 

                    OF YOUR AMBASSADOR”

Nobles and Ladies;

 Before our summer break  I bring you greetings from our Ill. Potentate Al Berry and Lady 
Jackie and the wish that you all have a safe and enjoyable summer.
 A reminder that July 2nd and 3rd we have been asked to man the Shrine Hospital Booth at 
the Spartan Games at Brimicombe Ski Lodge. Please contact me if you can assist in this 
project.
 This reminder will probably be late but we are having our annual steak dinner at the 
Wilberforce Legion Tuesday June 21st.
 The Montreal Hospital has reached its fund raising goal of $130 Million.
 I have received 100 lawnmower Safety Cards.  Anyone wishing some please contact me. If I 
do not hear from anyone I will distribute them in the community.
 Diana-Luk Ye, one of our clinical research assistants is in the running for Miss Universe 
Canada.  You may cast a vote for her at www.missuniversecanada.ca/vote-2016.  You may 
vote on all your digital devices daily.
 Those who are attending the Spring Ceremonial, I will see you there., everyone else, at the 
Steak Dinner .
 From Lady Liz and I, have a safe and enjoyable summer.  Those who are ill, get well, ED.  
We miss your chatter, sorry banter.

Noble Ambassador Sean Cook

The Chaplain's Corner
By the time you read this message we will have already been to the Spring Ceremonial and will 
have two new members of our club. As we head into the summer hiatus with expectations of the 
upcoming parades, may the Great Architect of the universe bless and keep you safe and keep 
us ever mindful of those less fortunate.

 Noble Barry

Public Relations
Noble Charles Mullett

Dinner Reservations
Chairman

Noble Ed Otto    

Membership and
News Letter

Noble Dave Earle Secretary
Noble John Deak President
Noble Barry Robb Chaplain

Noble Charles Mullet
 Public Relations

100 Million Dollar Club
Noble Frank Wilson

Sick and Visiting
All Algonquin Shrine Club

Members

Lottery Tickets
Noble Larry Donaldson

Hospital 
 Noble Ron Mark
Noble Barry Robb

Noble Frank Wilson
Noble Charles Mullett 

Noble Eric Mueller
 

Christmas Cakes
Noble Ron Mark

Noble R. Paul Johnson
Noble Todd Grainger
Noble Wayne Wiggins

Noble Jim Williams
Noble Dean Linton 
Noble Jim Burke

Float
Noble Hald Robinson
Noble Wayne Elson

Future Fund Raising
Noble Vaughn Lloyd 
Noble Jim Williams
Noble Frank Wilson

 All Algonquin Shrine Club
Members

 Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Noble Jim Burke

President
Noble Dave Burton 

1st Vice Chair
Noble Barry Cross

2nd Vice Chair 
 Noble Dean Linton 

Treasurer 

 

COMMITTEES

“All that we do as Shriners … we do for our kids.”

Shriners Hospital for Children – Montreal
October 14-15, 2016

See, learn and experience what the greatest
 philanthropy in the world is all about.

You'll be proud to be a Shriner!

NOTE: The bus cost is $2,480.35 and has to
be paid by mid-September (before our first 

Fall Meeting).

PLEASE pay the remainder of your bus fare:
$55.00 for singles or $110.00 for couples at
our June meeting – preferable by cash as it

makes my book-keeping much easier.

Thanks for your co-operation.

PS: There are only 6 seats left, so ask your
friends, family, neighbours or cottagers to

join us. See you on the bus.



Left to Right is:
"Harley,"  Dave Earle, 1st Vice President
Algonquin President John Deak
Head Clown  "Ding a Ling"  Wayne Wiggins
 Treasurer  "Stretch"  Dean Linton  
These nobles are the executive of the newly 
formed Algonquin Clown Unit.

Noble Paul Johnson spoke at our dinner 
meeting held on May 17.
 Noble Paul presented a very interesting talk 
on "Seeds". His knowledge and concerns 
regarding seeds were well received and his 
documentation re: the Doomsday vault which 
is in Svalbard Islands was a unique topic.  

DIRECTORY   UPDATES/REVISIONS

Add New Member:
MAYHEW, Denver E.   (Marie)
199 Papineau Lk. Rd., Maple Leaf, ON.  K0L 2R0
Phone (613)338-2242

Address Change
HOGARTH, Jack
Box 513, Bancroft, ON.  K0L 1C0

Remove
NORMAN Dave   (demit)
HOWARTH, Jerry Sr   (deceased)

Corrections
BATEMAN, Ted phone # (705)464-9099
BEETON, Jack email: beetonpath@gmail.com
JENKINS, Ralph (Barbara)
MARK, Ron cell # (613)243-9200
MARTIN, Barry remove business #
REEVES, Dave email: dave1@nexicom.net
ROBB, Barry email: brobb@bell.net

Special Ladies Add
HOWARTH, Florence (Smitty)
1473 Inlet Bay Rd., R.R. #3
Bancroft, ON.  K0L 1C0
Phone (613)339-2062
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